
 

STUDENT PARKING SPACES ARE BEING SOLD VIA SCHOOL CASH ONLINE 
  

 

 

 

  
Please visit the School Cash Online website at http://onslow.schoolcashonline.com  

If you do not currently have a School Cash Online account, you will need to register first and then 
attach student name(s) to the account in order to see catalog items as most are not public. 

 
Since parking spaces are limited, the parking passes will be made available for purchase to  

rising senior students first starting Tuesday, May 31 promptly at 12:00 midnight and then made 
available for everyone starting Monday, June 6 promptly at 12:00 midnight. 

 
Even though payment is being made via School Cash Online, student and/or parent/guardian must 
physically stop by the JHS Main Office to complete the process/paperwork for obtaining the actual 
parking pass -– which includes picking out space, vehicle registration information, verification of no 

outstanding school fees/materials, etc.   
 

Rising Seniors who are opting to pay the additional $25.00 fee to paint their parking space will 
need to stop by the JHS Main Office to obtain the JHS Senior Parking Space Painting Design Form to 

complete and return for approval.  Painting Day is currently not set yet but probably will take 
place week of August 8, 2022. 

 
Students may stop by the JHS Main Office now to pick up the necessary paperwork they will need.  

However, picking out actual parking space and picking up parking tag will not start until 
Wednesday, June 8. 


